
TO: Schools and Child Care Centers  

 

FROM: CDPH 
 

SUBJECT:     Template letter on SB277 from schools to parents 
 

DATE: 12/3/15 

 

Dear School Superintendents, Principals, and Staff, 
 
We now have available on ShotsforSchool.org a template letter from schools to 
parents about SB 277 and vaccine exemptions. Schools may wish to distribute 
the letter to parents of students. A Spanish version will be coming soon. 
 
For more information about SB 277, please see the Frequently Asked Questions 
available at: http://www.shotsforschool.org/laws/sb277faq/.  
 
Thank you, 
 
CDPH Immunization Branch 
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